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973-694-4141 

 
 

 

July 1, 2011 

 

Please be advised that none of the products that ALM Corporation manufactures 

are made with any of the chemical substances listed in “Batch 9” of the Canadian 

Ministry of the Environment, as published on March 14, 2009 in the Canada 

Gazette. 

 

Herman Friedman 

 


